
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 

THE NOVEMBER 17, 2021, REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
INTERGOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS COMMITTEE HAS 

BEEN POSTPONED TO 
NOVEMBER 22, 2021 AT 4:00 P.M.  

 

 
For further information please contact Sandie Frakes at (714) 536-5249 or via 

email at sandie.frakes@surfcity-hb.org. 
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